
 
                      Foundation Stage Bunny Run 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Thursday 7th April the Foundation Stage children will be taking part in a Bunny Run 

around the school.  The children will receive a pair of bunny ears to wear on the day which 

will be theirs to take home.  We will be raising funds for Dove House Hospice so we would 

appreciate a donation on the day.   

Thank you for your support. 

 

Foundation Stage Staff 

 


